
• l=PL. 

-VIA ELECTRONIC FILING-

Adam Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 20220000-OT 

July 11 , 2022 

FILED 7/11/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04667-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

William P. Cox 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5662 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
Email: will.p.cox@fpl.com 

Florida Power & Light Company's 2022-2031 Ten Year Power Plant Site 
Plan 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Please find attached Florida Power & Light Company's Notice of Withdrawal of the 
Recommended Plan. 

If there are any questions, please contact me at (561) 304-5662. 

Sincerely, 

Isl William P. Cox 
William P. Cox 
Senior Attorney 
Fla. Bar No. 0093531 

WPC:ec 
Enclosure 
cc: Jacob Imig, Senior Attorney, Regulatory Analysis Section, Office of the General Counsel 

Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 



 
 
 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
IN RE: Review of Ten-Year Site Plans of 
Electric Utilities 

   Docket No. 20220000-OT 
 
   Filed:  July 11, 2022 

 
FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY’S 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF THE RECOMMENDED PLAN 
 
 

Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”), by and through its undersigned counsel, gives 

notice to the Florida Public Service Commission (“Commission”) that FPL hereby formally 

withdraws the “Recommended Plan” from Commission consideration in FPL’s 2022-2031 Ten-

Year Site Plan (“TYSP”).  FPL requests that the Commission find FPL’s “Business as Usual Plan” 

contained in its TYSP as suitable for planning purposes pursuant to Section 186.801, F.S.   

 
 
Respectfully submitted this 11th day of July 2022, 
 
 

By: s/William P. Cox  
William P. Cox 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Bar No. 0093531 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
Phone: 561-304-5662 
Fax: 561-691-7135 
Email: will.p.cox@fpl.com 
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